
 
Dear Secretariat Colleagues, 
 
I would like to provide one surgical insertion on Article 24. 
 
Whether or not there should be any reservations is a decision that should be made at 
the end. 
 
Thus, I would request that the Secretariat find a way to indicate the need for further 
discussion at the right time -- perhaps by simply bracketing this language, just as 
some other items/elements are bracketed in the underlying text. 
 
Thank you. 


